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New Requirements for All Billing 
Providers to Begin on August 22, 2013 
 

As previously announced the NYS Department of Health will soon 
require all billing providers to sign up for electronic funds transfer (EFT) 
payments and either Electronic Remittance Advice (ERA) or a PDF 
version of the paper remittance delivered via eMedNY eXchange.  
 
This requirement will apply to existing providers as their current ETIN 
Certification is renewed over the next year. The recertification notices 
sent by eMedNY will alert providers if they are required to sign up for 
EFT and/or ERA or PDF remittances.  
For new providers who submit enrollment applications as of August 23, 
2013. Please visit www.emedny.org on or after this date for 
information and instructions for enrolling new providers. Please pay 
careful attention to the new requirement for a Certification Statement 
and an EFT Application to accompany each new enrollment packet for 
billing providers. For more information click here.  

 

 
 

 

 
In order to unsubscribe from individual announcements based on provider type, please use the unsubscribe feature on 

https://www.emedny.org/Listserv/eMedNY_Email_Alert_System.aspx  

 
 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-
mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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